
FAQ

1. What is Future You Camp (FYC)?

This year, we’ve reimagined Future U. We will be hosting workshops on 3 Saturdays
this fall on Saturday October 29, Saturday November 5, and our last day on Saturday
November 12. Our programs are designed to provide participants with memorable,
interactive experiences that will spark curiosity, build confidence, and inspire lifelong
dreams.

2. What time does the Little have to be there?

Please arrive between 9:30 AM to 10 AM.

The workshops will take place on:
● Saturday October 29: 9:30 AM - 3 PM
● Saturday November 5:  9:30 AM - 3 PM
● Saturday November 12:  9:30 AM - 3 PM

3. What can we expect each day?

The details will be sent out closer to the date. Please expect a full day of fun with
speakers, workshops and activities!

4. Where is Future You Camp (FYC) hosted?

FYC will be hosted in the conference room of the Civic hotel on level 2. Elevator access
available. The hotel is located right off of Surrey Central SkyTrain Station near Surrey’s
City Hall.

For drop off, there is paid underground parking or street parking. Please access the
hotel where you will find a Future You Camp representative in the lobby to guide you to
the conference room.

Address: 13475 Central Ave, Surrey, BC V3T 0L8

5. Who is hosting Future You Camp?

Future You Camp is hosted by Big Sisters of BC Lower Mainland.
​

6. How old are the campers?



The activities are geared towards youth 14 years or older. Littles in grade 9 this school
year are also welcome. ​

7. Is food provided?

Lunch will be provided. Please indicate in the application of any food restrictions or
allergies in the registration as food will be accomaded accordingly.

8. What should we pack?

Please bring water bottles.

9. Something came up and the Little can no longer attend!

Please let us know as soon as possible by emailing Marley at
MStevens@bigsisters.bc.ca.

10.Can siblings/volunteers/parents come to the camp even if they are not part
of Big Sisters?

Due to the limited slots available, only members within the Big Sisters Program and
Study Buddy program will be granted. For any concerns, please contact us.

11. Dress attire?

Littles will be participating in some active activities. We encourage littles to wear runners
and comfortable clothing.

12.COVID-19 Protocols

Bg Sisters will ensure that health and safety protocols are met by providing hand
sanitizer and encouraging frequent hand washing. Masks are not required.

13. I have other questions!

Please email MStevens@bigsisters.bc.ca.


